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Director/responsible of each club and return to your Federation/Association, the measures 
should be implemented by each club.
The above Exhibits have been approved by executive decision of the African Kickboxing 
Confederation on the recommendation of Medical, Health and Anti-Doping Committee.
Once again, we would like to remind you that the information and measures contained in these 
protocols are NOT LIMITED.
We wish you all the save resumption of the activities as soon as you have the specific 
authorisation of your country’s health and competent authorities.
Remain at your disposal for any additional information you may need.

Emmanuel Essissima 
President
African Kickboxing Confederation (WAKO AFRICA)

Dear President, Dear Secretary General,

As you are informed, the COVID-19 vaccination’s campaign is in program of many countries in 
near future and encourage the countries to restart their sport activities in general and of course 
Kickboxing sport activities which must take place in strict compliance with the Anti COVID-19 
prescribed measures.

Part of our bilateral collaboration activities with Asian Kickboxing Confederation and in particular 
activity in “Fight Against Coronavirus” Pandemic that surrounds around the World the Medical, 
Health and Anti-Doping Committee of the Asia. Kickboxing Confederation (WAKO ASIA) in 
collaboration with African Kickboxing Confederation and its Medical, Health and Anti-Doping 
Committee, after consultation of different countries health agency and competent authorities and 
reviewing the required restricted dispositions related to resumption of sport activities, the 
recommendation for the measures have been prepared to be taken to start the Kickboxing 
activities once you are authorised by your countries national health agency and competent 
authorities.

The recommended protocols related to the information and measures for resumption of 
Kickboxing activities are NOT LIMITED and can in no way replace the official national required 
measures (if any) in place by your country national health agency and competent authorities. 
Attention : In the event of a possible conflict between any terms of these recommended 
protocols and any official required measures (if any) in place by your country national health 
agency and competent authorities, these in place by your country national health agency and 
competent authorities prevailed.

As the President and or Secretary General of Africa. national Kickboxing Federations/Association 
you should implemented the specific recommended protocols in addition to any required official 
measures in place (if any) by your national health agency and competent authorities in view of 
secured resumption of Kickboxing activities.

You will find as Exhibits to the present circular information the following recommended protocols 
related to NOT LIMITED measures for resumption of Kickboxing activities in order to limit the 
danger if any.

- Athlete Monitoring Form AMFCOV 202001 (Exhibit 1): Is a daily Form which need to be
complete by athletes at the time of their admission. In case of any irregular information, the
competent authority should be informed,
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Director/responsible of each club and return to your Federation/Association, the measures 
should be implemented by each club.
The above Exhibits have been approved by executive decision of the African Kickboxing 
Confederation on the recommendation of Medical, Health and Anti-Doping Committee.
Once again, we would like to remind you that the information and measures contained in these 
protocols are NOT LIMITED.
We wish you all the save resumption of the activities as soon as you have the specific 
authorisation of your country’s health and competent authorities.
Remain at your disposal for any additional information you may need.

Emmanuel Essissima 
President
African Kickboxing Confederation (WAKO AFRICA)
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- Athletes Self-declaration Form ASDFCOV 202002 (Exhibit 1): Should be completed by
each athlete and keep at the file at the gym. In case of any irregular information, the
competent authority should be informed,

- Commitment Form for Reopening Kickboxing Clubs CFRKCCOV 202003 (Exhibit 3) :
Should be completed by each club and return to your Federation/Association, the measures
should be implemented by each club,

- Commitment Form of the Officials CFOCOV 202004 (Exhibit 4)  : Should be completed
by Director/responsible of each club and return to your Federation/Association, the measures
should be implemented by each club.

The above Exhibits have been approved by executive decision of the African Kickboxing 
Confederation on the recommendation of Medical, Health and Anti-Doping Committee.

Once again, we would like to remind you that the information and measures contained in these 
protocols are NOT LIMITED.

We wish you all the save resumption of the activities as soon as you have the specific 
authorisation of your country’s health and competent authorities.

Remain at your disposal for any additional information you may need.

Sincerely yours

Mrs. DJOH ASSEN Sylvie 
Deputy  General Secretary
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